
NEA Retired PAC report 

 

At the September committee meeting a report on fundraising amounts was presented by Julie 
Horwin: 
Annual Meeting 
            Live Auction:  $4055 
            Silent Auction:  $13,860 (Best amount ever) 
            Virtual Auction:  $15,179 
            Total Amount:  $33,094 
During the September member, Julie Horwin and Barb Schramm walked the committee through 
the GOVT NEA Retired Plan 
 
At the October meeting, the committee received an update from President Anita Gibson – The 
council met recently.  All the activities for 2023-2024 were approved for 2024-2025.  Five hundred 
red envelopes for the quilt were collected and a winner has been drawn.  The winner of the quilt is 
Susan Ing from Hawaii. 
 
Barb Schramm then asked how things were going in elections for various states.  Reports from 
diXerent states were given.  
 
Barb’s challenge for the November meeting is that everyone will give an update and a prediction on 
how their state will come out in the election.  ie:  Prediction from Harris/Walz 80%  Trump/JD Vance 
20% 
Let's see how close we can come to figuring out the election. 
  
Other news: 
Goals for 2024-25 PAC Fundraising year.  
Kari Coppersmith is still working on updating the records from the past year.  Hopefully, it will be 
available for our November meeting. 
Virtual Auction  
Our summer auctions were very successful.  There will be a November/December Virtual 
Auction.  Start thinking about what can be donated for this auction.  
Fundraising in your state 
The proposed goal is for each state to go up 1-2 % per state.  Another goal is to increase the monthly 
contributors. 
  
 


